
 

 

BBC Norfolk Children and Young People's Film Festival 2010 

 

We would like to invite you and your colleagues to the launch of the  

BBC Norfolk Children and Young People's Film Festival 2010 

 

Monday 19th October 2009 

4pm to 6pm – Speeches 5pm 

The Forum, Norwich 
 

The 1st BBC Norfolk Children and Young People's film Festival will take place on the 
new giant screens in Fusion at The Forum between the 19th and the 31st July 2010. 

This launch event is a chance to find out how your school, or the young people you 
are involved with, can take part. 

BBC Voices would also like to use the event to show you its new facilities at The 
Forum and talk about its free workshops for schools and free film training sessions 

for teachers. 

 

RSVP  bbcvoices@bbc.co.uk 

 

 

 

BBC Voices, BBC East, The Forum, Millennium Plain, Norwich, NR2 1BH  

01603 284337 


